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Greetings:  The LaBrae BOE held their regular monthly meeting Monday, October 12, 2020, in the Complex 
Band Room, and conducted the following business: 
 
 Approved the minutes of the September 14, 2020 Regular Board Meeting. 
 Approved the September Financial Report as presented by the Treasurer. 
 Authorized the Treasurer to enter into an agreement with Huntington National Bank to secure 

purchasing cards for the procurement of goods and/or services for LaBrae Local School in accordance 
with appropriated funds in the annual appropriations budget. 

 Accepted resignation letters from the following certified staff for retirement purposes: 
o Deborah Blazsek 
o Susan Rohm
o Edward Steigerwald 

 Approved an academic supplemental for Joseph Slifka as the RoboVikes Advisor effective for the 2020-
2021 school year and conditioned upon the continuation of the activity as determined by orders issued 
by the Director of the Ohio Department of Health or the Governor of the State of Ohio, and to be paid 
pro-rata basis in accord with any issuance of said order. 

 Approved a first reading of Board Bylaw and Policy additions, revisions and a rescission. 
 Acknowledged and accepted a donation from Project MKC (Jenny Kennedy) for the following items: 

o 12 pairs of tennis shoes 
o 24 pairs of sweatpants 
o 24 pairs of socks 
o 12 binders 
o Miscellaneous Prizes 




